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I-40 Reopened in New Mexico, Closed in Texas 
 
Santa Fe- New Mexico State Police reopened Interstate 40 in New Mexico to the Texas border at 11:45 
a.m. However, I-40 is closed on the Texas side from Amarillo to Sayre.   Once in Amarillo, motorists will 
have to continue north or south until I-40 eastbound is reopened.  
 
You can monitor the situation on the Texas Department of Transportation’s website, 
http://www.txdot.gov  
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